
Sister Mary Joseph Tsuzuki was born in Kyoto, 
Japan, and in 1952 made first profession at 
Shishigatani Convent, Kyoto. She has devoted most 
of her ministry to teaching music, first at Notre Dame 
Women’s College, Kyoto from 1962 to 1988 and 
then as a private music instructor at Matsugasaki 
and Iwakura Convents, both in Kyoto. Sister Mary 
Joseph currently resides in prayer and presence at 
Matsugasaki Convent.
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A memory I have to share...

I appreciate everything SSND 
and the community have done 
for me. I love being a SSND.
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